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With a chill in the air, and leaves turning colors and falling off trees, it really is
starting to look and feel like autumn!

We had a wonderful start to the new school year. I am excited to see kids
showing kindness and character. Celebrating this is important in our school,
and we do so in a number of ways, one being at assemblies. Please attend
our next assembly on Friday, Oct. 4th at 8:40 a.m. as we celebrate kindness
and student accomplishments. Keep a look out for future assemblies — we try

to have two per month.

I want to thank my staff and students at DDS. It is because of them that we have such an
amazing school culture, It is noted by everyone who visits the school - we really do have something
special going on here at DDS. It fills my heart with pride to be the leader at such a wonderful school.
The staff goes above and beyond in the best interests of kids, and the kids show true kindness and
empathy in their everyday interactions with one another.

I’d like to invite you into our school with an open heart and then arms. We have an open door
policy and we would welcome you to pop by, or book time in to help out. Every classroom always
needs help, and School Council always needs assistance with Hot Lunch. Make a difference in your
school and in your child’s school life and volunteer!

Another way to give back to the school is to donate your bottles. You can either drop them off
at school, or take them directly to the Picture Butte Bottle Depot and ask to donate the money in our
name. All proceeds from the bottle money, from bottles collected at the school, and donations made
at the depot, go into our “Safe and Caring” fund. From there, we are able to purchase books, help
out with field trips, and have special additions like the snow cone truck and obstacle course we had
on Terry Fox Day.

Please see a new addition to the monthly newsletter - the LEAD Corner. This is where I will
celebrate and highlight what our wonderful grade 6 leaders are doing in our school.
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With warmest regards,
‘ -

Ms. Shari Rogerson

Principal
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